
 

       St. Margaret Mary Church 
       Ocean Ave. & Oriental Blvd. 
       Manhattan Beach NY  
 
        Mass Schedule: 
 
        Sunday: 11:00 AM 
        Wednesday: 9:00 AM 
        
        Email: 
        stmarkrccbklyn@aol.com 
        Website: 
        www.stmarkbrooklyn.org 

 
St. Mark Church     
2609 E 19th St.    
Brooklyn, NY 11235  
 

Mass Schedule: 
 

Saturday: 5:00 PM Vigil Mass 
Sunday:   8:00, 9:30,11:00 AM, 
                 12:30 PM 
Weekdays: 8:30 AM 
Holy Days: 7;30 PM Vigil Mass 
         8:00, 10:00 AM 
 
Phone: 718-891-3100   
Fax:      718-891-9677 
 

“With God all things are possible” 

Parish Office:     718-891-3100 

Ms. Angela Scannapieco 

Ms. Jacqueline Biagioni  

St. Mark School:    718-332-9304 

Mrs. Carol Donnelly, Principal                 

Mrs. Lori Ryan, Secretary  

St. Mark Religious Education:  718-769-6311 
Ms. Jo Ann Pino 

Youth Ministry Coordinator: 

Mr. Michael Davis    347-574-1828 

St. Mark Choir:   917-650-5704 

Mr. Patrick Marvello, Director of Music 

St. Vincent De Paul Society:   718-891-0443 

Mr. Tom Scalese, President                         

Ms. Jean Hogan, Vice President 

Homebound Ministry:   718-332-2663 

Ms. Maureen Genoversa, Coordinator             

Ministers of Hospitality:  718-891-3100 

Mr. Tom Scalese                                               

Extraordinary Ministers  

of the Eucharist:   917-753-1795 

Mr. Edgar Perez, Coordinator                    

Lectors:    718-743-5338 

Ms. Stephanie Rizzo, Coordinator            

Rosary Society:      

Ms. Kathy Fackovec, President                 718-934-7964 

Mrs. Maria Mansuroglu, Vice President   718-332-3843 

Golden Age Society: 

Joan Belt, President     718-646-2176 

Josephine Bonnano, Vice President    718-934-2650 

Devotions: 

Miraculous Medal Novena every Wednesday after the  

8:30 AM Mass  

Litany of the Sacred Heart every First Friday 8:20 AM 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament every First Friday  

from Noon to 3PM  
 

Baptism:  

Fourth Sunday of each month at 2:00 PM.  

Required Baptism classes take place on the third Sunday  

of each month at 9:30 AM in the Rectory Conference 

Room. Call the Rectory during office hours to make an  

appointment with a priest two (2) months prior to the  

Baptism. 
 

Marriage: 

Please make arrangements by calling the Rectory at least  

6 months in advance. Please log on to www.pre-cana.org 

for complete information about marriage preparation in  

the diocese, according to diocesan regulations.  
  

Anointing of the Sick:  
First Saturday of the month at the 8:30 AM Mass. 
 

Confessions: Saturdays, 3:30 PM to 4:30 PM. 
 

Appointment to see a Priest: 

If you desire an appointment to meet with a priest, please  

call the parish office. Office hours are Monday through  

Friday from 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM. 
 

ST. MARK ROMAN CATHOLIC PARISH 

 

Pastor: Rev. Robert V. Mucci                             In Residence:  Rev. Sergiy Emanuel 
 

Parochial Vicar: Rev. Ebenezer K. Abban        Pastor Emeritus: Rev. Msgr. Gerard J. Arella 
 

In Residence: Rev. Joseph P. Quigley                   



St. Mark Church 
 

Saturday, November 15 
8:30 AM Lucy Isadore & Angelina 
Cafaro 
5:00 PM Maria Conte 
 

Sunday,  November 16                    
 8:00 AM Maria Lancos 
 9:30 AM For the People of the Parish 
11:00 AM John DiGrazia 
12:30 PM Dorothy Maresca 

Monday, November 17 St. Elizabeth of Hungary                             
8:30 Adam R. Rosatti (ann) 
 

Tuesday, Novemer 18                           
8:30 AM Giuseppe Giuliano 
 

Wednesday, November 19  
8:30 AM Giuseppe Fuda 
 

Thursday, November 20                                              
8:30 AM Joseph & Marie Rose Laguerre 
 

Friday, November 21 Presentation of the BVM 
8:30 AM John Chrzanowski 
 

Saturday, November 22 St. Cecelia                  
8:30 AM Luigi Cioffi 
5:00 PM Francisco & Angela Molero (ann) 

St. Margaret Mary Church 
 

Sunday, November 16 
11:00 AM Franznick, Clay & 
Fitzgerald  Families 
 

Wednesday, November 19 
 9:00 AM Deceased Members of 
Chiarello Family 
 

Sunday, November 23 
11:00 AM Anna Novella 
 

Miraculous Medal Novena 
Wednesday after the 9:00 AM Mass. 
 

Homebound in Manhattan Beach:  
If you or someone you know would like to have a 
Eucharistic Minister visit and administer Holy 
Communion; please call  Gilda at 718-769-1312. 
Also, please advise Gilda of any sick parishioner who 
wishes to be included in the Prayer of the Faithful at 
Sunday Mass. 

November 16, 2014  

Thirty-Third Sunday in       

Ordinary Time 
 

“The Talent Show” 

Our gifts and talents have been bestowed on us 

by God; as stewards of these gifts, we show 

God’s love and life to the world. As we watch 

and wait for Christ’s return in glory, we 

should be prudent stewards of what              

God has given.  

 Today’s Readings:  Proverbs 31: 10-13,    

    19-20, 30-31 

                Psalm 128: 1b                         

             1 Thessalonians 5: 1-6                                            

       Matthew 25:14-30 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

- 

 

     +++++ 

Gifts to honor a loved one:  

living or deceased, are available 

(candles, flowers or bread & wine).  
Weekday Masses are available for 

the following dates: Dec. 14, 17, 22, 

27, 30, 31, 2014 at St. Mark &  

Dec. 10, 24, & 25, 2014 at  

St. Margaret Mary.  

Please contact the parish  office for 

information. 

Please pray for the sick: 
Names will be listed in our bulletin for 2 weeks. If you 

are aware of a parishioner who needs to be added to, 

or kept on  our prayer list, please contact the  

parish office.   



Pastor’s Column November 15-16, 2014 

Use It or Lose It! 

 

Have you ever heard the phrase “use it or lose it”? It means that if you don’t continue to practice or 

use an ability, you might lose that ability. The saying was originally used by physical trainers with respect to 

building up muscle mass. If a person fails to exercise his or her physical body, he or she will likely lose 

strength, endurance and stamina. Similarly, if a person does not practice a new skill such as playing a       

musical instrument or speaking a foreign language, he or she may forget or lose that skill. More recently this 

phrase has been used in connection with our mental abilities and a concept called brain plasticity. At one 

time it was thought that any brain function lost was irretrievable. Today, research into what's referred to as 

"brain plasticity" has proven that this is not the case. On the contrary, we now know that the brain continues 

to make new neurons throughout life in response to mental activity. The brain changes physically, function-

ally, and chemically, as you acquire an ability or as you improve an ability. Actually what it is doing is 

changing the local wiring, changing the details of how it's connected. As you acquire an ability –                

for example, the ability to read – you actually create a system in the brain that does not exist, or that's not in 

place, in the non-reader. The ability actually evolves in the brain.  Our brain is designed and constructed to 

be stimulated and challenged, and to carefully examine, resolve and interpret our environment. 

In the parable of the talents that we hear in this weekend’s Gospel, Jesus applies this “use it or lose 

it” concept to the grace and gifts we receive from God. The main message of this parable is the need to     

respond to God’s grace by making a genuine effort throughout our life to use the unique talents and abilities 

he gives to each one of us for his greater glory and the common good. All the gifts of nature and grace 

which God has given us are meant to yield a profit. They are not given to us to be selfishly horded or lazily 

and carelessly neglected. It does not matter how many gifts we have received; what matters is our generosity 

in putting them to good use. It does not matter what talent we have been given; what matters is how we use 

it. God never demands from us abilities which we have not got; but he does demand that we should use to 

the full the abilities which we do possess. We may not all be equal in talent, but we can and should be equal 

in effort. This parable tells us that whatever talent we have, little or great, we must lay it at the service of 

God and our neighbor. So let’s not be like the wicked, lazy servant who buried his talent in the ground, but 

instead be like those good and faithful servants who put the talents their master gave them to use, so that we 

too might one day be invited to come and share our Master’s joy.                                              – Fr. Bob 

 

 

 



Rosary Society  
Annual  

Christmas  
Dinner –Dance 

Dec. 8, 2014 7:00 PM 
Gargiulo’s Restaurant 

$55.00 per person 
Make your reservation now. 

Call Kathy  
718-934-7964 

 

SAVE THE DATE! 
 

Sat. Nov. 29th  

9 am –3 pm 
 

St. Mark Christmas  

Decorating Party 
 

Food, Fun, Sing a long! 

     
 
               

Sunday Collection 
St. Mark 
November 9, 2014 
1st Collection: $4,364.00 
2nd Collection:$1,575.00 
Attendance: 697 
Envelopes Returned: 193 
Envelopes Mailed Out: 352 
 

St Margaret Mary Church 
1st Collection: $193.00 
2nd Collection: $175.00 
Attendance: 53 
Envelopes Returned: 19  
 

2014 Annual Catholic Appeal 
St. Mark                           St. Margaret Mary  
Goal: $40,125                     Goal: $2,354 
Amt. Pledged: $75,627         Amt. Pledged: $7,190 
Amt. Paid: $67,186              Amt. Paid: $7,190 

 # of Donors: 280                # of Donors: 19                                                                     
% Participation: 33.53%      % Participation: 20.21%                     
——————————————————————— 

 
 
 
 
 

Members of the St. Margaret Mary Rosary Society 
will be selling raffle tickets at St Mark on Sunday, 

Nov.16th for their Thanksgiving Baskets. Tickets will 
also be sold at St. Margaret Mary on Nov.16th & 

23rd. Tickets are $2.00, or 3 for $5.00. The winner 
will be drawn on Sunday Nov.23rd at  

St. Margaret Mary. 

Upcoming Events 

NEXT FAMILY MOVIE  
          Sunday,  Dec. 14th   

          2:00 PM 
***NOW  SHOWING*** 

“ The Nativity Story” 
Free Admission!  

Please pick up a ticket after Mass or at the 
rectory during the week. Pizza & soft drinks 
will be available for sale at a nominal price.  

The Futures in Education of the Diocese of  
Brooklyn presents a Christmas Concert  

featuring Debbie Gibson.  
Thursday, December 18th at 8:00 pm. 

St. Joseph’s Co-Cathedral- 856 Pacific St 
Order Now for best preferred seating 

$100. Premium, $75. Prime, $50. General 
718-965-7308 Ext. 1628 

info@futuresineducation.org 
We will be organizing a bus from St. Mark to 

attend the concert. Call the rectory to reserve  
your  space 

VENDORS WANTED 
St. Mark School  

Annual Christmas 
Boutique 

Dec 6-7, 2014 
 Rental space starts at $45.00 

For more information, please contact  
Michael Davis: 347-574-1828 

*********************************************************************************************** 

“Light the Bay for Christmas”    
The very first trees to adorn our Church lawns are now 

sponsored ---some to memorialize a loved one at Christ-
mas, others to express  a personal sentiment and/or 

wishes at Christmas.   
Thank you to these very first “pioneers”  

in this new important project. 
The funds of ‘LIGHT THE BAY’ will directly help our 

church meet its full and annual operating costs for our 
ministries, services, and special programs.  Please call 

the parish office to learn how you, your family, and 
friends might memorialize or honor a loved one or  

simply offer your Christmas greetings. 
Printed literature is also available                                                           

at the church entrances. 



 

As we are now in the middle of  

November, we are in the process of 

ending our First Trimester of school. 

Report Cards will be issued on  

December 4th.   

Trimester Exams begin on Monday  

for our 6, 7, and 8th graders.   

It is hard to believe that one-third of 

the school year is almost over. 

We are collecting non-perishable and 

canned food items for our  

Thanksgiving Food Drive which  

we will donate to the  

St. Vincent de Paul Food Pantry. 

Don’t be surprised if you hear us  

singing Christmas songs…we are busy 

preparing for our Christmas Show on 

Thursday, December 18th.   

More information to follow soon  
 

 

 

Friday 

November 

21st 
 

eXaLT   
at  

Most Precious 

Blood 
Please meet at St Mark school at  

7:15 pm 
For info: Michael Davis:347-574-1828 

Office of Faith 

Formation 

Office Hours: 

Sunday 9AM - 2PM 

Monday 1PM - 5PM 

Wed. & Thurs. 9AM-2PM  
                                     ******* 

NEW LOCATION OF THE RELIGIOUS 

EDUCATION/ FAITH FORMATION OFFICE: 

First Floor of St. Mark School  

Phone: 718-769-6311 

Religious Education classes begin @ 9:30 am  

on Sundays. Children should be brought to   

St. Mark school cafeteria  - enter through the 

schoolyard - Avenue Z & East 18 Street.  

When in Church: 

Some of us need to be reminded at times of how 

blessed we are to have a place as beautiful as ours in 

which to worship God. When we come to church we 

are on holy ground, in a consecrated place, that calls 

all of us to a spirit of reverence and respect. This is 

shown by arriving on time for Mass & not leaving 

before the end of the liturgy. It means no loud 

talking, no cell phones ringing or being used so that 

others may pray. What we wear to church also says a 

lot about how important the Eucharist is to us. All 

these things can be done by thinking about where we 

are and respecting those around us. These simple 

steps will continue to make our church a place of 

welcome, warmth and friendship for all who come to 

worship. 
 

Advent Giving Tree 

It is the time of year again when we help the less fortunate 

children and adults during Christmas.  The Advent giving 

trees will be displayed in the church beginning Saturday, 

November 29 through Sunday, December 14th.     

 The trees will be decorated with tags, made by our  

children preparing for Confirmation.  Each tag will indicate 

who you will purchase a gift for.  Your support in the past 

has been wonderful.  Let us make this another wonderful 

Christmas for those in need. 

 One of our groups asked that the gifts not be wrapped, so   

please follow the directions on the tag, which will state 
DO NOT WRAP. All other gifts can be wrapped. 

  

Please tape the tag securely on the outside of your gift and 

place if under one of the trees.  Please return by Sunday, 

December 14th.  






